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General Information Newsletter: No.2 

Dear Parents and Carers, 
I hope you all had a lovely half term break.  We 
are already back into the swing of things at 
school and college as you will see from the pho-
tos and updates within this newsletter. 
I wanted to specifically thank all of the parents, 
carers and staff at school for their patience and  
support with the Covid outbreak prior to half 
term. Thankfully things are much more settled 
now and we have been able to relax some of the restrictions alt-
hough we are continuing with face masks for the time being. 

We will be able to finally open the swimming pool to pupils next 
week which is great news. It has been closed since prior to the 
pandemic and has undergone some refurbishment so is in good 
working order. The pool will be used by pupils on a rota basis and 
will be an enriching addition to the school/college day. 

We are running some Macmillian coffee mornings which parents/
carers are welcome to attend. Life Skillôs is being held tomorrow 
(12th November) and the school will be running one next Friday 
(19th November).  We look forward to seeing some of you then! 

The next parent/carer coffee morning at school is planned for 
Monday 22nd November and the theme for this time will be safe-
guarding, in particular social media and gaming. We hope that you 
will be able to join us. 
We have started the arrangements for the Christmas period at 
school including a visit from santa, a sponsored run, a pantomime 
and Christmas dinner. We will write to you with a reminder of all of 
the activities that will be running in school and college. 
Have a nice weekend. 
Best wishes, Vanessa. 

 

Term Dates 

Autumn Term 

1st Nov-17th Dec 

Spring Term 

4th Jan-11th Feb 

21st Feb-8th Apr 

Summer Term 

25th Apr-27th May 

7th June-20th July 

INSETS 

Monday 6th June 

Thursday 21st July 

Important Dates 

11th NovðFofDV AGM 

12th NovðDVLSC Macmillian 

Coffee Morning 

19th NovðChildren in Need 

19th NovðDVS Macmillan 

Coffee Morning 

22nd NovðDVS Coffee Morn-

ing 

Christmas 

8th Dec ð DVS Panto 

8th Dec ð Xmas Dinner & 

Xmas Jumper Day 

(secondary) 

9th Dec ï Xmas Dinner & 

Xmas Jumper Day (primary)  

10th Dec ð Polar Run 

15th Dec - DVLC Xmas dinner 

15th Dec - DVLSC Xmas din-

ner 

 

Absence From School/College 

If your child is going to be absent from school/college please call on the num-

bers below and leave a voicemail before 8am. It is important that you do this so 

that we can arrange safe staffing levels for every class. 

School -01273 601680  

Link Collegeð01273 558622 

Life Skills - 01273 551028 
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Hello everyone, 

We are in the second half of this term already and we are getting ready for a 

busy term ahead. Also, we have our swimming pool back from next week and 

all the students are very excited about this.  

For many of our young people, this time of the year is one of their favourite 

and we are planning to have lots of Christmas activities/events through De-

cember. We are also welcoming back Flo the therapy dog. She will be with us 

from next week. It will be lovely to have her back. 

As always a big thank you to all parents, carers, therapists, the transport team and all the other 

professionals for working with us through this term.   

Best Wishes, Bea Freeborn 

 In Otters class we enjoyed exploring pumpkins, dressing up, and face painting to get ready 
for Halloween and learn about Autumn and we have been having fun every week this         

Autumn in our new outdoor learning area, using it to have some of our lessons outside when 

the weather is nice and using the mud kitchen to make nature pies! 


